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Visitors from Novi Sad

It was good to have independent visitors to
Norwich from Novi Sad.

Aleksandar and Jelena Zdjelar contacted the
Association to say they were coming. Doug and
Sandra (as Chairman and Secretary) were pleased
to meet them and show them Norwich.

Doug. wrote on Facebook:
“Great to see thal Aleksandar and Jelena Zdjelar
chose to have a holiday in Norwich as their first visit
fo the U.K. They endured a 4 and half hour coach
trip from Luton to get here, arriving after midnight
last night. Sandra and | were very pleased to have
coffee, lunch and a short tour of Norwich with them.
Here they are both on Elm Hill in Norwich on the way
to the Anglian Cathedral. Two very nice people from
Novi Sad. | hope they enjoy the rest of their week

here in Norwich. “

Our Association Facebook site is worth a visit.
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The Annual Lunch

Enclosed with this Newsletter please find
details of the Association Annual Lunch,

Please note a change of the time originally
announced in the previous Newsletter.

The Lunch is always a popular event in the
Association calendar affording, as it does, the
opportunity for members to socialise in a very
Telaxedatmosphere.

Everyone aiways seems pleased to take part
in a raffle which provides a boost to the
Association’s funds. Small gifts for prizes are
always welcome which can be brought on the day.
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We have at last come to the end of the ‘little
brown envelopes’ which have proved so useful as
‘retum envelopes’ for forms and cheques . Some
twenty years ago, when we were collecting things
for our humanitarian aid programme, we were given
several boxes of them. Over the years they must
have saved the Association a pound or two.
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A message from Sandra the Secretary:

A gentle reminder that there are still one or two
subscriptions outstanding. Could you check to see
if you have paid. If you are not sure please ‘phone
her on Tel:01953 601585



The Norfolk & Norwich Novi Sad Association
Dedicated to Friendship

‘The Association exists to promote informal links between people and organisations in the City of
Norwich and the County of Norfolk and those in the Municipality of Novi Sad.
The Association is a non-political, non-sectasian organisation dedicated to furthering friendship
between the two cities.

President : The Lord Mayor of Norwich.
Vice-President: Chair Norfolk County Council
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The Norfoik and Norwich Novi Sad Association.

Chairman: Doug Underwood. 14, Herb Robert Glade, Wymondham, Norwich NR18 0XS
Treasurer: Or. Gaetano Piccolo. 2, Thickthorn Hall , Norwich Road, Hethersett NRS 3AT
Secretary: Sandra Underwood, 14, Herb Robert Glade, Wymondham, Norwich NR1B OXS

Tel(1953 601585 email deunderwood@btinternet.com

Cammittea Membars: Diana Beckley MBE (Vice Chair); Wendy Quinn (Social Secretary),

Heather Ashmore (Minutes Secretary); Dr. Brenda Moffitt (Concert Sub Committee);
John Jennings (Sub Committees); Peter Beckley MBE (Newslelter)



